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Here is a rundown of items going on currently at Cartmell: 

1. We currently have an enrollment of 444.   

2. Curriculum / Instruction / Assessment – At the end of Feb. we completed our STAR diagnostic 

assessments to look at student progress between Jan. 1 and the end of Feb.  We have met with 

our teaching staff to formulate our plan for instruction moving forward.  We are working to 

make sure our students are as prepared as possible to tackle K-Prep at the end of the year. 

3. The Leader in Me – We will be having an on-site coaching visit in April.  In addition, our PLP 

coach Amy Shinn will be working with our Personalized Learning Plan Team to up-date our 

school’s plan for the KidFriendly Learning Grant. 

4. Achieve3000 – Student and teacher usage continues to grow.  We have recognized our students 

who are demonstrated growth in lexile level based on the program.  At the end of each month 

student lexiles will be adjusted again.  We are looking forward to greater growth this month 

than we have had previously. 

5. Cincinnati ArtReach will be here to perform the “Fredrick Douglas Story” on Friday, March 21st at 

1:30 PM.  This will be an excellent opportunity for our students. 

   

 

 


